
LPS Build Update - 01/11/2023

Works are progressing well on site with the removal of the surplus fill material
from site and the reduced level dig complete.

The engineered fill below the building footprint has started and is progressing
well, and the new structural steel frame has been manufactured and is ready to
come to site as soon as the new foundations are complete. The recent wet weather
has slowed progress slightly, however, Kier is confident that the structural steel
date will still be achieved which will maintain the overall completion date as
planned.

Over the coming couple of months, the new car park will be constructed up to
tarmac base course to help keep the site clean. The engineered fill will be
completed and the new foundations will start to be installed ready for the
structural steel frame.


